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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1860 directs the Oklahoma Health Care Authority to initiate requests for proposals for a pilot 

program to examine the feasibility of transforming the current Medicaid program from a fee-for-

service payment model to a value-based payment model. The pilot program must begin no later 

than January 1, 2022. The measure outlines the components the pilot program must contain.  

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’21 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: Pending (First year is budget neutral) 

 

SB 1219 directs the OHCA to begin a pilot program to examine the feasibility of changing from 

the current fee-for-service model to a value-based model. 

 

  


